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Happy Birthday 
 

Leo, Teddy, William & Albie 

At Goldfield, we are committed to ensuring equality of opportunity for all children, staff, parents and carers irrespective of race, gender, 
disability, belief, sexual orientation, age or socio-economic background. We strive to develop a culture of inclusion and diversity in which all 
those connected to the school feel proud of their identity and ability to participate fully in school life. The school has recently updated their 
Equality Policy & Action Plan . We believe that diversity is a strength which should be respected and cele-

brated by all those who learn, teach and visit us. There is a wealth of resources. Please 
Click here for books on diversity and inclusion which is a good starting book when starting a discussion with 

your child. 

Christmas Jam Jars for the FROGS  
On the 1st December children are allowed to wear non uniform in return for 
bringing in a jam jar. PLEASE donate jam jars filled with children’s treats. 
These will then be sold on the jar tombola on the 9th December for the 

FROGS  

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

24.11.23  Occasional Day- school closed 

6.12.23 9am Year 1 Christmas Assembly 

8.12.23 9am Year 2 Christmas Assembly 

9.12.23  FROGS Christmas Fair 12pm till 3pm 

13.12.23 9am Nursery Christmas Assembly 

15.12.23 9am Reception Christmas Assembly 
 

18.12.23  Santa Dash 

19.12.23  Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper 
day 

20.12.23  End of Term– Early finish 
Pantomime 

4.1.24  School reopens-Spring Term begins 

1.12.23  FROGS Non uniform day– bring a jar 

 

Miss Cooper 
says 
 
 
to Dylan, Jack, Milo, Karli, Pippa, Georgia & Martha 
Look out for a postcard through your letterbox! 

School Nursing Service  
You may not be aware that you can self-refer your 
child to the school nursing service. They can offer 

support and advice on topics such as relationships, 
eating, sleeping, behaviour and feeling sad or angry, 
which might be particularly helpful at the moment. If 

you have concerns about your child’s emotional 
health and well-being – the School Nursing Service 
may be able to help. Parents and carers can call the 

duty line number 0300 123 7572 for more infor-
mation. Young people aged 11 – 19 can text the 

school nurse on 07480635050 or look for an on line 
referral form on www.hct.nhs.uk/ourservices/school-
nursing. You can also seek advice for teenagers on 
www.healthforteens.co.uk or look at the interactive 

website for children and parents 
www.healthforkids.co.uk.  

Don’t forget that school is closed for  all 
children for our Occasional Day on Fri-
day 24th November . Have a lovely long weekend. 

Online Safety   
Keeping children Safe in Education brings to our attentions the 4 Cs: Content, Contact, Conduct, Commerce. For more  infor-

mation about the 4 Cs take a look at the NSPCC website.  Online safety at an Infant school is a lot about communication—one 
of our main messages for  children is if they see anything online that makes them feel worried/sad/scared they need to tell a 
grown up. We reiterate they will not be in trouble, it is important that children tell us if they see content that makes them feel 
worried/sad/scared so we can offer an appropriate response: reassurance, comfort, explanation. We recommend you visit: 

thinkuknow.co.uk this website has some good resources for you to share side by side with your child and is organised by age, 
starting at age 4.  


